
COVID-19: What financial and economic support
measures are available for your company in each
of the Baltic states and Poland?

The economic impact of the COVID-19 crisis has been obvious. Multinational
companies are particularly challenged and need to understand where there is
access to governmental relief for local entities.

NJORD Law Firms in Estonia, Latvia, and Lithuania in cooperation with Penteris Law Firm (Poland) have
compiled an overview of key financial and economic support measures being introduced by governments and
institutions in relation to the COVID-19 pandemic in the Baltics and Poland. Note that some of the relevant
measures are still being prepared, and the legal regulations change rapidly.

Download the overview of key financial and economic support measures

Get in touch if you would like to discuss further the support that may be available to you:

NJORD Estonia: CEO Silja Elunurm

NJORD Latvia: Partner Sergei Petrov

NJORD Lithuania: Partner Laimonas Markauskas
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(+371) 67 313 315

SP@NJORDLAW.LV

https://njord.ovdal.dk/sites/default/files/docs/2020-06/comparative_measures_270520.pdf
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